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November 7, 2013      

To:  Toronto and East York Community Council  

From:  Toronto Preservation Board  

Subject: Intention to Designate under Part IV, Section 29 of the Ontario Heritage Act – 14 
Blevins Place   

Recommendations:  

The Toronto Preservation Board advises the Toronto and East York Community Council 
that it does not support the intention to designate the property at 14 Blevins Place 
(Dickinson Tower, Regent Park South) under Part IV, Section 29 of the Ontario Heritage Act.    

Background:  

The Toronto Preservation Board on November 5, 2013, considered the following:  

1. Report (September 19, 2013) from the Acting Director, Urban Design, City Planning 
Division, respecting Intention to Designate under Part IV, Section 29 of the Ontario 
Heritage Act – 14 Blevins Place.  

2. Communications:  

(October 31, 2013) E-mail from Nick Crampton (PB.Supp.PB26.8.1) 
(November 4, 2013) E-mail from Larry Webb (PB.Supp.PB26.8.2) 
(November 4, 2013) E-mail from Azeb Wondemagegnehu (PB.Supp.PB26.8.3) 
(November 5, 2013) E-mail from Kate Sellar (PB.Supp.PB26.8.4)  

The following persons addressed the Toronto Preservation Board:  

- Kevin Moore 
- Mary Henkelman 
- Remo Agostino, The Daniels Corporation 
- Debra Dineen, Regent Park Neighbourhood Initiative 
- Heather Grey-Wolf, Development Director, Toronto Community Housing Corporation 
- Hani Afrah 
- Nasser Naoshad 
- Councillor Pam McConnell 

http://www.toronto.ca


      
For City Clerk  

J. Gerrard  

c. Interested Persons   

http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2013.PB26.8 
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